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The Potter's House
810 Van Raalte Dr SW

Grand Rapids, MI 49509
Phone: 616-241-5220 

March Prayer Calendar

The Potter’s House provides a quality Christ-centered education to children of all ethnic heritages and income levels, equipping them to serve God and society to their fullest potential.

Gabriel- 4th Grade

Elon- 4th grade Nia- 4th grade Avery- 4th grade Lennon- 4th Grade Adan- 4th grade Naya- 4th grade 

Pray for the 1st grade
field trip to the
Blanford Nature
Center on Tuesday

Prayer and praise for
our awesome staff,
some gathering this
evening to enjoy
fellowship playing
basketball together

Pray for Ms. Sanchez,
EL/MS Administrative
Assistant 

Prayer & praise for
the food pantry that
uses TPH space, to
distribute fresh
produce to local
families

Pray for the high
school mentor
groups that meet
monthly

Pray for the district
professional
development for our
staff happening
today 

Pray for ‘24 grad
Natalie, studying
Criminology at
Grand Rapids
Community College

Eve- 4th grade 

Elijah- 4th grade Daniel- 4th grade Sara- 4th grade Ngoni- 4th grade Aila Qoir- 4th grade Via- 4th grade 

Reenrollment is
happening now. Pray
that current families
will reenroll for the
25-26 school year

Pray for the parent-
led book club
happening on
Tuesdays, studying
the book The
Anxious Generation

Pray for Mrs. Scott,
HS Language Arts
Teacher

Prayer and praise
for our diverse
community

Pray for the Middle
School theater
production Peter
Pan Junior

Pray for ‘24 grad
Anyieth, studying
Kinesiology at
Albion College

Jionni- 4th grade 

Pray for Navigators,
a local youth
ministry non-profit
chapter run by TPH
alumni and
supporters

Pray for safety for
TPH alumni on
college spring break
this week

Pray for Mr. Seinen,
K-8th Grade Science
Teacher

Pray that students
who are seeking out
counseling would
grow and feel cared
for 

Pray for those in our
community facing
significant health
challenges

Pray for health for
those facing health
challenges in our
supporting
community

Pray for ‘24 grad
Lisa, studying
Veternary Nursing at
Michigan State
University

Faith- 4th grade Adelyn- 4th grade Brandon- 4th grade Bryan- 4th grade Isaiah- 4th grade Lucy- 4th grade Levi- 4th grade

Pray for the national
Superintendent
search and Transition
Team

Pray that our
campuses are always
welcoming and
friendly to all
students

Pray for Mrs. Sisco,
HS Social Studies
Teacher

Pray that our New
Friends Banquet
table hosts will invite
people passionate
about Christ-
centered education

Pray that people
hearing about TPH
for the first time
would feel moved to
reach out and get
involved

Ezra- 4th grade Shelyn- 4th grade Bethany- 4th grade Tonna- 5th grade Roxane- 5th grade 

Pray for ‘24 grad
Ezra, studying to be
an Automotive
Technician at Grand
Rapids Community
College

Ezra- 5th grade

Pray for the high
school robotics
competition today

Pray for ‘24 grad
Espoir, studying
Political Science at
Grand Valley State
University

Pray for the Cesar E.
Chaves Social
Justice event
happening today,
hosted at TPH

Tristram- 5th grade


